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Your Rat. 

18th April, 1972. 

Dear Dr. Maycock, 

Thank you for your letter of the 14th April. 
The hospitals at the bottom of the table state that 
their clinicians insist on blood being crossmatched 
for patients who eventually are not transfused. 

A special working party is to look into our demands 
for more space. I do not know how this will be pro-
vided. The construction of another floor will be very 
inconvenient. 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. G.VI.G. Bird, 
Director. 

Dr. W. d'A. Maycock, 
Department of _Health and Social Security, 
Alexander Fleming House, 
Elephant and Castle, 
London, S.E.1. CBY. 
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